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TIMETABLING COMMITTEE  

 
 
 

Minutes of Meeting No.30 
held at Kings Cross on 17th January 2000 

 
 
Present: Bryan Driver,  (Chairman) 
 Geoff Appleby 
 Mark Beck 
 Jason Bird 
 Tony Crabtree 
 Paul Richardson 

Apologies: Graham Aitken 
 Tony Deighan 
 Ian Smith 

In attendance: Chris Blackman 
 Martin Shrubsole 
 
 

30/1 Minutes of meeting no.28 
 
 The minutes of meeting no.28 held on 11th January 2000 were approved without 

modification.  The Chairman signed a set of the approved minutes which will be 
retained on file.  A copy will be circulated to all Industry Parties. 

 

30/2 Minutes of meeting no.29 
 
 The minutes of meeting no.29 held on 12th January 2000 were approved without 

modification.  The Chairman signed a set of the approved minutes which will be 
retained on file.  A copy will be circulated to all Industry Parties. 

 

30/3 Matters arising from the minutes of meetings nos. 28 and 29 
 
 There were no matters arising. 
 

30/4 Record of Hearing of reference no.95 
 
 The Committee formally heard joint reference no.95 from Northern Spirit.  The 

Determination of the Committee is attached. 
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30/5 Other references submitted to the Committee 
 
 The Committee noted that there was one remaining reference on the subject of 

Railtrack’s offer for the Summer 2000 Timetable.  English Welsh & Scottish 
Railway had engaged in useful discussions with Railtrack with the result that 
almost all of the issues listed in the original notification of reference had been 
resolved;  however a formal reference on any outstanding issues would be 
submitted on Tuesday 18th January and the Committee would meet to hear this 
during week commencing 24th January 2000. 

 

30/6 Any Other Business 
 
 There was no other business. 
 

30/7 Date of next meeting 
 
 Wednesday 26th January 2000 to hear reference no.94 from English Welsh & 

Scottish Railway.   [post meeting note:  this meeting is cancelled] 
 
 Thursday 27th January to reconvene adjourned meeting no.25. 


